
James H. Barr 
Arizona State Museum Library 
Tucson, Ari zona 
85 721 

Mr. Don E . Crabtree 
Route 1 
Kimberly, Idaho 
83 341 

Dear Mr. Crabtree, 

November 18, 1968 

For a long time I have admired your flint work from afar. 
I have now co~e into the situation in connection with a pro­
posed project to take the liberty of asking your kind assist­
ance. 

During my study here at the University of Arizona I have 
speci'3-lized in the tools of the European Upper Paleolithic. 
Recently during a meeting with Prof. Bandi of Bern/Switzerland 
at Flagstaff he offered me the chance to do advanced study at 
Berne. The proposal is that research be conducted to determine 
the source or sources of flint used as raw material by the 
Magdalenian hunters at Moosbuhl . What Prof. Bandi has in mind 
are chemical-physical studies of the type recently conducted 
on obsidian. However, the mineralogist at Bern wants confir­
mation that such a study has been successfully done with flint 
elsewhere. Do you have knowledge of any site where flint as 
a raw material for tools has been traced to its source by the 
use of other than visual macroscopic inspection? To this end 
I have -searched through site reports, monographs, and period­
icals but with no success. 

Any light that you could cast on this matter would be 
greatly appreciated. 

~

incerely yours, 

~ '" · ~tl.,\.A__ James H. Barr 


